
VIA COURIER 

 

 

February 19, 1997 

 

 

Michelle Mrdeza 

Clerk, Subcommittee on Treasury, Postal 

   Service, and General Government 

B-307 Rayburn House Office Building 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Michelle: 

 

Thank you very much for talking with me today by phone regarding the Board’s future.  I appreciate 

your courtesy, advice, and patience. 

 

Per our conversation, I am enclosing a copy of our Draft Annual Report for your information.  We 

hope to have the report finalized and distributed in the next week or so. 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance.  We will be in touch regarding the Board’s request for 

additional time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

 


